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Repairs of Mt. Laurel Drive stormwater pond to begin April 10, 2023
The work on the stormwater pond in the Tuscawilla neighborhood is to fix damage from Hurricane Ian.

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.- Residents off Mt. Laurel Drive are notified that stormwater pond repairs and
improvements will begin on Monday, April 10, 2023.

Neighbors will notice construction crews and vehicles near 1452 Mt. Laurel Drive as they work to
restore the pond to its original configuration.

Work on the pond will mainly take place Monday through Friday from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Residents near the site should expect increased construction traffic and temporary traffic blockages
during the repairs.

The project is expected to be completed in early May.



Please see attached map of the area:
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